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The National Redress Scheme provides acknowledgement and support to people who experienced 
institutional child sexual abuse. The scheme was created in response to recommendations by the 
Royal Commission into Institutional Responses to Child Sexual Abuse which occurred in schools, 
sports clubs, orphanages, Children’s Homes, churches and other religious organisations, and other 
institutions. 
 
Newcastle Grammar School joined the scheme as a supported pathway for people who have 
experienced abuse to be able to access redress. 
 
Applications can be made any time before 30 June 2027. 
 
For more information on the National Redress Scheme, visit www.nationalredress.gov.au or call the 
National Redress Information Line on 1800 737 377. 

 


